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It is amazing that it will be almost one year ago with the covid.  I understand we are still limited in 

holding our meetings on the chapter and state level.  Please hang in there for we will get thru all of this 

and Looking forward to 2021 so that we can get together face to face.  

Being a survivor of covid-19 pneumonia, it is no fun, but I thank the Lord for getting Dara and myself 

thru this.  Thank all of you for your prayerful support.    

 

• Working with all the Incorporated Chapters/States in Region II with their 990-N, financial reports 

and turning in their by-Laws Temp Plate.  All completed, Thank you! 

• All election results from New York, New Jersey, Pennsylvania were turned in on time to the 

Election Chair Nancy Montgomery.  Thank you, Region II, for holding your elections! 

• Attending all National Board meetings.   The AVVA National Policy and Procedures Manual is 

updated, adjusted, and modernized. Catch up on all these changes by reading the P&P.  

(avva.org). 

• Sending out all notices from National, flash notices, awards, Government affairs, agent orange, 

membership reports. M.A.C. 

• I Had the honor in presenting as Regional II Director, awarding Carl Curtis the National President 

award at our chapter 862 meeting.  Well deserved! 

• Although we find ourselves in challenging times, I made several telephone calls to members 

within Region II, for encouragement, support, mentoring and to provide guidance for their 

success. I want Region II to know they are doing a great job. Staying in touch makes a difference. 

 

 

Please, I ask for all of you to continue to be safe and wear you mask, wash your hands, 

 

I love you all and care deeply.  We will get thru all of this! 

Always, 

Bobbie Morris 

 

 




